From:

To:

Subject:

FW: YMCA Update - Court Proceedings Thursday 1st March 2012

From: James Ellender [mailto:

Sent: Thursday, 1 March 2012 3:24 PM

To: James Ellender

Subject: YMCA Update - Court Proceedings Thursday 1st March 2012

Dear YMCA Parents and Families,

As you may be aware, the case against former YMCA employee Jonathon Lord continued today at Central Local Court. The Case was adjourned until Tuesday 1st May 2012.

In light of today's outcome, the YMCA would like to reconfirm our commitment to communicating with our parents and families across our Children's Services community in the Sutherland Shire.

Below is a brief summary of proceedings from today:

- ✓ Legal Aid requested additional time to review the case prior to presenting the defendants plea
- √ The Plea Hearing has been adjourned to Tuesday 1st May 2012
- ✓ The Court also indicated that the defendant must enter plea on Tuesday 1st May
- ✓ Once a plea is entered, a Trial Date or Sentencing Date will then be scheduled

Given the ongoing impact of the court proceedings, we would also like to highlight once again that we are offering our parents and families who were not directly involved in the proceedings but may have still been deeply affected access to a professional counselling service. Please do not hesitate to get in touch with Adam Blatch at should you feel counselling would be of benefit to you and your family at this time.

We appreciate your ongoing cooperation and support and will continue to keep you informed.

Kind Regards,

James Ellender Marketing & Communications Manager YMCA of Sydney

Level 5, 91 George St

Parramatta NSW 2150
Ph: Dir: Fax:

Mob: Email:

Website: http://www.ymcasydney.org
Facebook: www.facebook.com/sydneyymcasy

We build strong people, strong families, strong communities.

The YMCA is committed to environmental sustainability. Please consider the environment before printing this email.

NOTICE: This communication is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication please delete and destroy all copies immediately. If you are the intended recipient of this communication, you should not copy, disclose or distribute this communication without the authority of the author. Any views

expressed in this communication are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifically states them to be the views of the YMCA. Except as required by law, the YMCA does not represent, warrant and/or guarantee that the integrity of this communication has been maintained nor that the communication is free of errors, virus, interception or interference. If you have received this mail in error or have any other concerns regarding this transmission, please contact the author.